

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Office of the Governor

Timothy M. Kaine Governor

June 24, 2006

Mr. Chris Collins Director Chris Collins Dance Studio 5408 Eisenhower Avenue Alexandria, Virginia 22304

Dear Mr. Collins:

On behalf of the citizens of the Commonwealth of Virginia, I am pleased to congratulate the Chris Collins Dance Studio on its 30th Anniversary Dance Recital.

For three decades, the Chris Collins Dance Studio has served the citizens of the Northern Virginia region by offering exceptional dance instruction for all ages in a family-friendly environment. The commitment the Studio has shown in providing positive and nurturing surroundings has contributed to its great accomplishments and its steady expansion. The Studio's philosophy, "measuring success in smiles," is a proven winner as demonstrated by the thousands of Virginians who have made the Studio a success.

Anne and I join your family and friends in congratulating the Chris Collins Dance Studio on this important milestone. I know that you will continue to use your talent and dedication to serve your community and our Commonwealth. I wish you the best of luck in all your future endeavors.

/,,

Timothy M. Kaine